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Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON <4P 1 E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc.! EB-2009-0096 

WeirFouldsLLP 

159ars 

Robert B. Warren 
T: 416-947-5075 
rwarren@weirfoulds.com 

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada in this matter. We have received a copy 
of a letter, dated September 18, 2009 from Mr. Buonaguro, in his capacity as counsel to the 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition. We agree with Mr. Buonaguro's submissions. In 
particular, we agree with his comments with respect to utility of, and therefore the value of, a 
settlement conference. 

Yours truly, 

~~-~ 
Robert B. Warren 
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c: Anne-Marie Reilly, Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Donald Rogers, Rogers Partners 

Julie Girvan 

Michael Buonaguro 
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